From: O'DONNELL, ERIN 
Sent: Tuesday, April 25, 2017 9:07 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Southwest Airline Event 4.24.2017

Good morning, Steve – I hope that you are well and enjoying this beautiful spring weather.

Last night, I attended an event hosted by Southwest Airlines.    The event was for Southwest’s A Lister (or Premier Frequent Fliers).   As  frequent users of Midway, I attended to engage with our customers and answer any questions about Midway as well as to promote the launch of our Midway Modernization Program and new customer service programs that CDA is launching.      I had a Diet Coke and parking was provided at the venue.   

Please let me know if you need any other additional information from me.

Regards,

Erin

